
 

 

 
 
 

 
PORTS AND YACHTING DIRECTORATE 
 
LOCAL NOTICE TO MARINERS NO 06 of 2018 

 
Our Ref:  TM/PYD/87/97 
  
 
002 February 2018 

 

Damage to Saint Elmo Breakwater Bridge, Grand Harbour - Valletta  
 

 
 
The Ports and Yachting Directorate, Transport Malta notifies mariners that St. Elmo Breakwater Bridge 

has been extensively damaged, in its deck and railings. Repairs are underway to repair this damage. 

  

Masters and vessel operators are instructed that with immediate effect and until further notice they are 
not to navigate below the above mentioned bridge due to the possibility of falling objects.  

 

Masters of all vessels are also advised to keep a constant watch on channel 12 for any new information 

which will be advised by Valletta Port Control (Valletta VTS). 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Chart Affected: BA 177 

 
  


